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The 200 West intersection is now open! Crews opened up the 200 West 
intersection and I-15 Off-Ramp to traffic today. This morning crews worked to 

complete paint and striping activities at this intersection and removed barrels from 
the turning lanes and center median.  

 

Crews will continue working through the coming weeks to complete remaining 

activities which include side street tie-ins, curb and gutter installation and driveway 
approaches.  

 

We appreciate your patience during this time as we continue work on 400 North.  

 

Have questions regarding your property? Call us at 888-556-0232, ext. 2 or 
email us at 400North@utah.gov. We are here to help! 
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